
Dear reviewers: 

I am very grateful to your comments for the manuscript. Thanks for your 

recognition for our work. Since we didn’t receive specific questions, we 

reconsidered the strengths and weaknesses of the manuscript. The patient data 

in this case is sufficient enough to reproduce diagnosis and treatment 

procedure. And the chief complaint of lumps and infection without 

contamination could be confusing during diagnosis. At the same time, as the 

rare as the case, the references we can refer to are few.  

We also revised the manuscript on contents and format, I hope that the revised 

manuscript is now suitable for publication. I should like to express my 

appreciation to you again. 

 

Best regards 

Sincerely yours 

Dr. Zhang 


